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From: Jamie Fox [mailto:jdfoxmla@assembly.pe.ca]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 10:56 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Potential new Tim Horton/Gas location 
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From: Linda Dawson <ldawsonpei@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 10:53:15 AM 
To: Jamie Fox <jdfoxmla@assembly.pe.ca> 
Subject: Potential new Tim Horton/Gas location  

I believe this opening at the location indicated is so wrong, all over the board.  

The location planned will only encourage more traffic to by-pass Gateway Village. Which was constructed, at 
taxpayers expense, to draw traffic into the area to continue business activity for Borden. All as part of the 
construction of the bridge; the demand was made to keep Borden alive. Ceretties General Store is also a big part 
of keeping Borden-Carleton alive. Without the wide range of goods available there townspeople would be 
forced to drive to Summerside for those who can. Many walk to the store & I enjoy the 5 min drive there.  

There are 3 fully functional gas stations in the area; including the Shell. I have yet to see cars backed up, either 
way, that may cause traffic problems to the Trans Canada. All locations provide easy access and ample room for 
their customers.  

I'm asking for your assistance in following the proper steps to see if this 'plan' can be reconsidered.    
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